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LETTER DATED 9 SEPTEMBER 1972 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE 
OF THE SYRIAN ARAB REPUBLIC TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO 

THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL
Upon instructions from my Government, and with reference to my letter dated 8 September 1972 ( S/10781 ), and
in view of the continuing Israeli attacks on the territories of the Syrian Arab Republic which took place
today, 9 September, I request an urgent meeting of the Security Council, to be arranged as soon as possible.
 

( Signed ) Haissam KELANI 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative
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